PANTOPS COMMUNITY CHURCH

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: Launch of New Micro-Grant Initiative
August 6, 2025

Pantops Community Church is thrilled to announce the launch of our new Community
Impact Grant program. In December 2025, PCC will provide three microgrants of up
to $5,000 each to local organizations in order to help fund specific programs or
initiatives that directly impact the lives of our neighbors.

These grants are made possible through the Eddie Freeman Memorial Fund under
the guidance of the Missions Committee of PCC. Eddie Freeman was the church’s first
full-time senior pastor from 1990 to 1997. His passion for missions and service
continues to inspire us today.

Grant applications will open on August 18™ and are due no later than September
30th. The Missions Committee will announce grant recipients by December 30, The
grant application and full guidelines can be found at
pantopscc.org/community_impact_grants.

If you have questions after reviewing the documents, please contact the church at
pccmail1525@gmail.com. We ook forward to joining with you in uplifting our

community!

Blessings,
Rev. Matt Roberts
Pastor, Pantops Community Church
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